
Heidi Ober


102 Camley Street, Flat 25


London, N1C 4PF


United Kingdom


Camden Planning Department


Camden Council


Ref: Planning Application 2022/0972/P


Dear Sir/Madam,


I would like to offer my support for the approval for the above referenced planning application. I am a resident 
of Camden. Hawley Wharf is a vibrant part of the community for entertainment and dining, and a closing time 
of 21:00 is too early. Visitors to the area and residents would appreciate it being open later. 


I do not believe that the additional time would add to anti-social behaviour. Indeed, the foot traffic and 
commerce in that location could actually stunt anti-social behaviour.


Please approve the application and extend the opening hours. 


Sincerely,


Heidi E. Ober 


